Ottewa, 17th July,1908,

In reply to your letter of the 13th instant I beg
to inform you that Mr. F.B, Arnould's account has not been
received by the Department and unless he complies with the
Department's requirements and forwards endher account the
Department oannot take any further nmotice of his requests
for payment,

Dept, of Indian & Northern Affairs, Letterbook,
"13 July 1908 - 31 July 1908, (R.G. 10, Volume 5208)




